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1. Pinnacle Plus training for the elementary teachers will take 
place in the next few weeks. Each teacher is training to be 
able to utilize the system to take attendance and enter 
grades.   

 
2. A meeting set with regional representative, Kathy Nolan, 

will take place September 12, 2011. Her role will be to  
support our transformational team.  

 
3. Next meeting with our transformational team will be set 

after our meeting with Kathy Nolan.  
 

 


